OHIO DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

DISTRICT 1 ¢ 1885 NORTH MCCULLOUGH ST. * LiMA, OHIO 45801 « (419) 222-9055
JOHN R. KASICH, GOVERNOR ¢ JERRY WRAY, DIRECTOR ¢ KIRK SLUSHER, P.E., DISTRICT DEPUTY DIRECTOR

January 26, 2016

Greg Newman

Marathon Pipe Line LLC
539 S. Main St. Room 7642
Findlay, OH 45840

Subject: HAN 75-14.39 PID 87005
Dear Mr. Greg Newman

You have completed your relocation work on this project and the Ohio Department of Transportation is requesting that
you complete your final billing (75-2). Your work was finished by June 30, 2015. The department requires the final
billing within one year from completion of the relocation work. My records show that the original estimate was approved
for $3,274,900.00. On September 11, 2014 we paid a partial billing of $23,155.02. On July 8, 2015 we made another
partial billing of $1,175,389.02. Please submit your balance by June 30, 2016

Respectfully,

Kirk M. Slusher
District Deputy Director

Ditone  [aclountth

Duane Hackworth Utilities Relocation Technician
(419) 999-6843

Email: Duane.Hackworth@dot.state.oh.us
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